
 

GUIDELINES FOR HIRING THE COURTS 
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The	courts	are	available	to	hire	for	training	sessions	and	friendly	matches.		There	is	plenty	of	availability	in	
between	 the	 summer	 and	 winter	 leagues,	 however	 availability	 is	 restricted	 during	 ‘league	 time’	 due	 to	
league	matches.	

The	courts	are	available	for	hire	to	League	members	at	£20.00	per	session	at	either:	

• 19:00	–	20:30	

• 20:30	–	22:00	

The	cost	for	non-League	members	is	£25.00	per	session.	

Weekend	sessions	are	also	available	subject	to	availability.	

Teams	must	give	at	least	48	hours	notice	for	cancellation	of	a	court	booking.	In	addition,	if	you	are	sharing	
the	 court	with	another	 team,	 the	 team	booking	 the	 court	will	 be	 responsible	 for	 the	 fee.	As	with	match	
fees,	you	will	be	invoiced	for	court	bookings.	

If	you	would	like	to	hire	the	courts	between	the	times	listed	above,	e.g.	19:30	–	21:30,	you	will	be	charged	
for	2	sessions.	

The	below	guidelines	are	to	help	keep	the	netball	courts	in	pristine	condition	so	that	we	can	all	enjoy	using	
them.			

Please	ensure	that	the	following	guidelines	are	adhered	to:	

• Please	use	the	rubbish	bins	provided	

• Please	do	not	swing	on	or	rock	the	posts	

• No	bicycles,	roller	blades	or	scooters	to	be	used	on	the	courts	

• We	have	a	no	smoking	policy	within	the	courts	

• No	dogs	allowed	within	the	courts	

• No	chewing	gum	on	the	courts	

• No	footwear	other	than	trainers	to	be	used	in	the	playing	of	sport	

• No	stilettos	or	other	spiked	shoes	to	be	worn	by	anyone	

• No	chairs	with	spikes	or	other	equipment	with	sharp	points	to	be	used	

When	completing	your	hire	of	 the	courts	please	ensure	 the	 lights	are	 turned	off	 (if	 appropriate)	and	 the	
court	is	locked.	


